Ore On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301-1266
503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

February 9, 2010

Delyle and Danielle Diaz
P.O. Box 676
Merrill, Oregon 97633

Reference: Application G-13441, Permit G-12584

The partial assignment from Lynn R. Pope to Delyle D. Diaz or Frank F. Diaz has been recorded
in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
99169 covering the recording fee of $75 is also enclosed.
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Jérry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 99169

cc: Watermaster 17
Lynn R. Pope
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
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